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From: Richard Tuffin
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: New seat of Bean
Date: Thursday, 3 May 2018 6:02:12 PM

I think more time should be taken to name the new electorate in Canberra Bean since it's
now become apparent that there are some significant issues around what was obviously
some rank anti-semitism on his behalf. 

Whilst I would mostly be happy to have the new electorate names on his behalf, I think we
should allow others more time to discuss the implications of naming the new electorate
after Mr Bean given the new information that's come to light. 

Thank you 

-- 
Richard Tuffin
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